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FOR GENERAL RELEASE 

 
 

1. SUMMARY AND POLICY CONTEXT: 
 

1.1 To receive any petitions submitted directly to Democratic Services or any e-
Petition submitted via the council’s website. 

 
2. RECOMMENDATIONS: 
 

2.2 That the Committee responds to the  petition either by noting it or writing to 
the petition organiser setting out the Council’s views, or where it is considered 
more appropriate, calls for an officer report on the matter which may give 
consideration to a range of options, including the following: 

 

 taking the action requested in the petition 
 considering the petition at a council meeting 
 holding an inquiry into the matter 
 undertaking research into the matter 
 holding a public meeting 
 holding a consultation 
 holding a meeting with petitioners 
 calling a referendum 

 
 

3. PETITIONS 
 

3. (i) Gorilla Kitchen Pizza at London Road Station – Fiona Heselgrave 
 

To receive the following petition signed by 204 people at the time of 
publication: 
 
“We the undersigned petition Brighton & Hove Council to make 
adjustments to allow The Gorilla Kitchen Pizza to park outside London 
Road Station on Thursday evenings to serve pizza” 
 

3. (ii) Parking Permits – Joanna Martin 
 

To receive the following petition signed by 192 people at the time of 
publication:  
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“Introduce Parking Permits in Hollingdean Terrace, Roedale, Dudley and 
upper Hollingdean Roads” 
 
A full description of the petition can be found via: 
https://www.ipetitions.com/petition/parking-permits-please 
 

3. (iii) Stanmer Park Road Parking– Emma Rompani 
 

To receive the following petition signed by 38 people at the time of 
publication:  
 
“We the undersigned petition Brighton & Hove Council to undertake a 
consultation in Stanmer Park Road for a parking scheme due to the 
ongoing negative impact on local residents to park near their homes due 
to the neighbouring parking zones” 
 

3. (iii) Let’s maintain free parking for Hollingdean residents– Gordon Kay 
 

To receive the following petition signed by 364 people at the time of 
publication:  
 
“This petition is to counter another petition supporting the idea of 
resident parking proposed to be delivered to the Environment, Transport 
and Sustainability Committee council meeting on 19 March. We believe 
this will not solve the problem of parking but means that most will pay 
£130-163 to gain a permit, but still have difficulty parking as the bigger 
parking issues are after 8pm when the scheme would not function” 
 
A full description of the petition can be found via: 
https://www.ipetitions.com/petition/keep-parking-free 
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